
This press release is from the collections at the Robert J. Dole Archive and Special Collections, University of Kansas. 
Please contact us w ith any questions or comments: http://dolearchive.ku .edu/ask 

FROM: THE OFFICE OF U.S. SEN. BOB DOLE 
NEW SENATE OFFICE BUILDING 
WASHING'.ION, D.C. 20510 
(202) 225-8947 

*FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE* 

WASHINGTON, D.C., Aug. 23, 1971 ---- Peter Williams, son of 

Mr. and Mrs. Roger Williams, Russell, this week completed a 

five-week summer internship program in the washing~, D.C. 

office of u.s. Sen. Bob Dole (R-Kans.) 

Williams' activities while on Capital Hill included 

attending subcommittee meetings of the Senate Committee on 

Public works, of which Dole is a member, assisting legislative 

and press aides, and guiding visiting Kansans around the 

Capitol. 

Returning to Topeka this week, Williams will begin his 

sophomore year at Washburn University where he is majoring in 

business administration. 

While in high school, Williams was active in the Teenage 

Republican Federation. Presently, he is finance director for 

the College Young Republicans at washburn. 
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